
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: September 10, 2019 

8.9  2020 Municipal Internship Program Application            

 

Request 

The application deadline for the Municipal Internship Program is October 1, 2019.  

The management team discussed applying for an intern for 2020 and what stream 

would be most effective for our organization.  Although an intern will bring 

additional knowledge and skills to the County, it also requires staff time to train, 

mentor, and ensure they are kept busy to create a positive experience.   

Due to the changeover in long time staff resulting from retirements and bringing in 

new hires, the management team agreed that it would be difficult to effectively host 

an intern for the 2020 program.   

 

  

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending not to apply for a Municipal Intern for the 2020.  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO  


